
             

 
Monthly Report September 2022 

 
Cricket 
 
The Sunday league side have just concluded their season with an excellent win against 
Holcombe & Blue Bell Hill. That gave our side the runners up position in the Kent 
Village League Division 3. They will continue to play friendly matches where such 
games can be arranged, pending the remaining good weather, until the end of this 
month.  
 
The Saturday cricket side continue to play occasional friendly matches due to the lack 
of numbers available. 
 
The cricket statistics & club information particularly for new interested players can be 
viewed at www.borden.play-cricket.com 
 
Anyone interested in playing regular cricket is asked to contact the cricket section via 
the details on the website. 
 
 
Football 
Last Saturday the side lost 1-0 against Danson Park in the Kent Intermediate Challenge 
Shield. 
 
A mixture of early results beginning this season witness our village side in the top third 
of the Saturday league. The next home match will be played this Saturday 24th against 
Ide Hill kick off at 2.45pm. 
 
Full details of the coming season senior matches, once scheduled will be found on the 
website https: https://www.bordenvillagefc.co.uk/ 
 
 

Pavilion 

The changing room showers and plumbing upgrade to ensure that the sinks hot water 
feeds comply with Health & Safety is expected to be made at this next Parish Council 
meeting. 
 
 
 
Clive Sims 
Chairman   
Borden Sports Association   

Borden Sports 

Association 

http://www.borden.play-cricket.com/
https://www.bordenvillagefc.co.uk/

